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Statement of OMB Director Mitchell E. Daniels, Jr. on the Boeing Tanker 

Lease Announcement Made by the Pentagon Today 
 
 
Washington, D.C. –  Office of Management and Budget Director Mitchell E. Daniels, Jr. released 
the following statement today in reaction to the announcement regarding the Boeing Tanker 
Lease: 
 
“From where this began, taxpayers will save at least $2 billion; so it was well worth our time and 
effort.  This also begins the important process of recapitalizing the tanker fleet, which is a 
priority for the Administration.” 
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